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Phillips 66 Marine Terminal Permit Revision -  

Scoping Meeting for Draft Environmental Impact Report 

Dear Bay Area Community, 

We invite you to participate in a Scoping Meeting to let us know your thoughts about the scope and 

content of the Air District’s environmental analysis of the Phillips 66 Marine Terminal Permit Revision. 

The proposed project would increase the amount of crude and gas oil brought by ship to the Marine 

Terminal at the Phillips 66 San Francisco Refinery in Rodeo, California. The refinery processes crude oil 

delivered by ship from a variety of domestic and foreign sources to the Marine Terminal, as well as 

crude oil received from central California by pipeline.  

The proposed project would enable the refinery to receive and process higher rates of ship-delivered 

crude and gas oil, thereby replacing roughly equivalent volumes of pipeline-delivered crudes with 

shipborne crudes. However, the proposed project would not affect the characteristics of the crude oil 

and gas oil the refinery is able to process. 

At this meeting, you can speak with Air District staff, hear a staff presentation about the proposed 

project, ask questions, and offer comments. You can also learn about the proposed project by visiting an 

interactive display and speaking to staff. 

The scoping meeting will be held on: 

Thursday, July 27, 2017, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

Vallejo City Council Chambers  

555 Santa Clara St. 

Vallejo, CA  

Language interpretation can be provided upon request at least 72 hours before an event. Contact 

Azibuike Akaba at aakaba@baaqmd.gov or 415.749.8603 to request interpretation. 

Notice of Extension of Comment Period: The Air District released a Notice of Preparation for this 

Environmental Impact Report (CEQA State Clearinghouse Number: 2017062054) and opened the public 

scoping period on June 22, 2017, with a comment due date of July 23, 2017.  We are now extending this 

date and welcome your comments by August 28, 2017. 

The Notice of Preparation is available on the Air District’s CEQA Meetings and Training web page. 

Send your comments to P66MarineTerminalPermitRevision@baaqmd.gov. 

For more information, contact Barry Young at byoung@baaqmd.gov. 
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